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SBAC ELA, Mathematics, and Science Testing Completed in March & April
The Big Sky and Glendale Schools participated in statewide testing for ELA,

mathematics, and science during the months of March and April.  Students in grades 3rd-8th
participated in ELA and mathematics testing and 5th and 8th graders also completed the
science assessment.  Big Sky and Glendale had 100% completion of statewide assessments
during the 21-22 school year.

Planning & Purchasing for the 22-23 School Year
Both schools have submitted purchases for end of year planning, as well as materials

ordering for next school year.  The teacher teams are also working to establish a master
calendar for both schools to ensure adequate planning for next year in regard to staffing needs,
curriculum and supply needs, as well as summer professional development opportunities.  The
Golden Triangle Curriculum Cooperative will be offering learning opportunities for Hutterite
Colony school teachers, as well as multigrade classroom teachers during this summer’s
workshop offerings.  Staff at both schools have been offered the opportunity to attend these
trainings.

Upcoming Dates & EOY Events

BPS Writing Assessment-April 20-22, 2022
Spring Benchmarking Assessment @ Big Sky & Glendale Schools-May 9th-20th



8th Grade Graduation Ceremony-May 25th @ 9:30 for Glendale & 12:15 for Big Sky
EOY Picnic & Fun Day @ Glendale School-May 31st (12:15-3:15)
EOY Picnic & Fun Day @ Big Skyl-June 1st (12:15-3:15)
Last Day of School-June 2nd at 12:00


